
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS26663

This is an FY 2019 supplemental appropriation bill for the Idaho Transportation Department. It provides
$330,000 to replace the roof at the District 5 headquarters located in Pocatello and $90,240,000 for a federal
grant to be used on I-84 between the Karcher Interchange and Franklin Boulevard. This bill also provides
$62,160,300, with $37,697,800 going to the Idaho Transportation Department and $24,462,500 going to the
local units of government for the Strategic Initiatives Program.

FISCAL NOTE

This bill provides an additional appropriation of $330,000 in onetime capital outlay from the State Highway
(Dedicated) Fund, $90,240,000 in onetime capital outlay fromStateHighway (Federal) Fund, $37,697,800 in
onetime capital outlay from the Strategic Initiatives Program (Dedicated) Fund, and $24,462,500 in onetime
trustee and benefit payments from the Strategic Initiatives Program (Local) Fund to the Idaho Transportation
Department for FY 2019.

Contact:
Christine M Otto
Budget and Policy Analysis
(208) 334-4732

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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